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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 ALCB - Healthy Living (noncredit)       S. Henkin-Haas 
 ALCB - Social Skills (noncredit)        S. Henkin-Haas 
 ALTW - Healthy Living         S. Henkin-Haas 

C S - Introduction to Cloud Computing       M. Murphy 
C S - Database Essentials in Amazon Web Services     M. Murphy 
C S - Compute Engines in Amazon Web Services     M. Murphy 
C S - Security in Amazon Web Services       M. Murphy 

 
v Proposed Temporary Process to Streamline Certificates of Achievement: As announced in the 

previous Communiqué, the state Chancellor’s Office recently approved changes related to the minimum 
units allowed for a certificate of achievement. In response to these changes, at the October 16th meeting, 
CCC discussed a proposed temporary process to streamline local approval of existing non-transcriptable 
certificates and low unit certificates of achievement, to be modified into certificates of achievement which 
meet the state’s new requirements. We welcome your feedback! For further information, and to share your 
thoughts, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v Certificate Creation Workshops: Related to the above topic, the CCC Team will be holding two hands-on 

workshops to assist faculty in creating certificates of achievement. The first will be held on Tuesday, 
November 6th @ 2:00pm; the second will be held on Wednesday, November 7th @ 9:00am. If you’re 
interested, please RSVP to Paul and Ben to be added to the calendar invitation. We hope to see you there! 

 
v ASCCC Fall Plenary Resolutions: Both Senate and CCC have shared resolutions that will be discussed 

at the fall ASCCC plenary session. For a copy of the resolutions, and to engage in discussions with your 
colleges, please contact your Senate and/or CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v CourseLeaf Implementation Team: As announced in the previous Communiqué, we have selected 

CourseLeaf as our new curriculum system. We are still looking for people to join the implementation 
team—please reach out to Paul for details! 

 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


